
  

 

 

Dear Marlborough Families, 

 

This is a time of celebration and a time to reflect on the events and  

achievements of this past year and the first term of school. The children 

at Ecole Marlborough continue to strive for their personal best and take 

pride in their achievements. Thank you to the parent community for all 

the ways you support your children’s learning: by reading to and with 

them each evening; by helping with homework; by supporting our 

teachers in  classrooms;  by participating in field trips and driving to and 

from extra-curricular sport events. Your work is greatly appreciated by all 

of us. We look forward to a positive and successful 2020. We wish you a 

safe, relaxing and joyful holiday.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mme Floyd and Ms.Rawnsley 

 

 

ÉCOLE MARLBOROUGH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

6060 Marlborough Avenue  Burnaby, B.C.  V5H  3L7 

(604) 296-9021    

https://marlborough.burnabyschools.ca/ 

December 20th, 2019  

 

Dates to Note: 

 

January 6th - First Day 

Back! 

January 8th - Kindergar-

ten Parent Information 

Session in East Gym 4– 

5:15 PM 

January 15th  - PAC 

General Mtg @ 6:30PM 

in the library (child mind-

ing will be available) 

January 17th  - Coffee 

and Conversation in East 

Staffroom 9-10 AM 

January 24th -  PAC hot 

lunch 

January 27th to 31st- 

Carnaval! 

Principal: Mme Floyd 

Vice Principal: Ms. Rawnsley 

Head Teacher: Ms. Sakic 

Secretary: Ms. Kim 

If you would like to discuss your child’s report 

card with the classroom teacher, please call 

the school to set up an appointment. 
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Pancake Breakfast a Success!   

On Thursday, December 12th our parents 

worked so hard to create such an  

amazing experience for our students.  All 

968 students were treated to yummy  

pancakes by our volunteers.  Thank you 

to the following donors who made this 

possible: 

• Starbucks 

• Buy -Low Foods 

• Superstore 

• Save on Foods 

• Burnaby Host Lions Club 

• PriceSmart Foods 

 

A BIG thank you to Rosalind Taylor and Lori 

Hamanishi for leading the pack!  
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to our PAC for purchasing and organizing all of the colourful recess and 

lunch equipment for our students!  We love seeing all of the vibrant 

balls and skipping ropes being used in our playgrounds. 

Charlie Brown Christmas 

 

 

 

Last week, our Primary Choir, led by Ms. Winter and Ms. Hicks, had the opportunity to  
perform with the Jerry Granellii Trio at the Shadboldt Centre forthe Arts.  They had to prac-
tice hard and did a wonderful job!  Congratulations to the following members of the choir: 

Caryn Chan, Elliott Klassen, Apaga Ajrekar, Kayley Weeds, Sophie Tang, Naomi O'Neil,  
James Zhan, Bella Simms, Gina Kujundzic, Chloe Aspinail, Sophie Blokland,  Ana C.  
Lemmertz, Kyle Anderson ,Rayan Rana, Alexa Hannis, Cynthia Wu, Emily Lam, Daniella  
Alcaide Ruiz, Grace Vaquairi, Sofie Koutrakos, Enya An, Cici Xu, Mateja Vukmirovic, Noah 
Ramirez, Karni Majarian, Violet Sweet, Mariam Ayad, Pakhi Nainwal, Alison Zhang, Dheera 
Kinvasara, Alia Chen, Sofija Vlasic. 
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Safety Before Convenience    
 

As our school population has increased this year with new students 
and staff, our parking lots have again become a safety concern. 
Parents are asked to drop their children off on Arrow Street in 
front of the East Building. 

The Parking lot off Nelson street is not for student drop off 
or parent parking! 

Please take notice of the two handicapped parking spots. These spots should not be used 
at any time unless you have a Handicap sign.  Please do not park beside the 

designated spots as it is a fire lane.  

Our parking lots are designated for staff members, Welcome Centre families and the Dis-
trict Learning Resource Center only and there is NOT enough space for parents to park or 
drop off when bringing children to school. It is also very unsafe for students and parents 
to be walking through the parking lot as staff members are arriving and trying to park.  

School Doors and Entrance Ways 

All school doors except for the main entrance in both buildings 

will be LOCKED at all times.  Safety is our first priority at 

Marlborough.  All visitors to report to the office when entering  

the  school. Thank you! 

Come join Mme Floyd & Mrs. Rawnsley for “Coffee & Conversation”  

Our next one will be on Friday, January 17th  9-10am in the East Staffroom.  

Come out and meet our administrators and other parents for an 

informal chat time. 
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